Division of Food and Lodging
Qﬁ North Dakota Department of Health
600 East Boulevard Avenue Dept 301
ﬂ Bismarck, ND 58505-0200

701.328.1291

January 22, 2018

Dear Mr. Rupprecht:

The North Dakota Department of Health does not have any regulation or code that requires
customers or patrons to adhere to a certain dress code. A private business has the right to
establish their own dress code and may require a patron or customer to wear shoes in order
to enter their establishment.

Sincerely,

ulie Wagendorf, Director
NORTH DAKOTA DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH
DIVISION OF FOOD AND LODGING



